
 
 

How to Start Mission Friends 
 
 Begin with prayer. Make prayer a part of each step in starting 

and leading Mission Friends. 
 

 Select leaders. Secure the number of leaders you will need 
based on the number of expected preschoolers. 

 
 Order materials. Place your order for Mission Friends materials 

by visiting wmustore.com/preschool or calling (205) 995-4850. 
 

 Invite preschoolers. Let parents of preschoolers know Mission 
Friends is starting by sharing in your church newsletter and social 
media. 

 
 Enjoy! Plan fun activities from Mission Friends Leader for your 

first session and gather supplies. Greet preschoolers with a smile 
and enjoy leading them to develop a heart for missions. 

 
 

Have questions? We’re Here to Help! 
If you have questions about starting or leading Mission Friends, we 
would enjoy talking with you. 
 
 State WMU: Links to state WMU websites may be found at 

wmu.com/statecontacts. 
 

 National WMU: Contact Joye Smith, preschool ministry 
consultant, at jsmith@wmu.org or (205) 991-4980. 

 
 

Connect with us online! 
 wmu.com/preschool 
 facebook.com/WMUPreschool 
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